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Subject:   

 

ITU Centres of Excellence training on Cyber Forensic and IT Risk Management, October 11 - 
22, 2021 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am pleased to invite you and your organization to participate in the Online training on “Cyber 

Forensic and IT Risk Management” to be held from October 11 - 22, 2021.  This training is organized 
jointly by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) and the Digital Bridge Institute (DBI) as 
part of the Policy and Regulation program under the auspices of the ITU Centres of Excellence for 
Africa. The training will be delivered in English. 
 
This course will teach participants how to carryout investigations using appropriate cyber forensic 
tools and techniques, analyse data in other to identify evidence, the technical and legal aspects of 
cybercrime. Participants will also learn how to manage risks associated with the use of IT within their 
organisation, develop risk management policies and the application of risk management best 
practices. Detailed information on this training is described in the training outline which can be 
downloaded from the ITU Academy Portal at the following link https://academy.itu.int/training-
courses/full-catalogue/cyber-forensics-and-it-risk-management-online. 

 
This training is targeted at officials of law enforcement agencies, the judiciary, security experts, IT 
practitioners and Auditors. Other institutions and individuals that are dedicated to understanding 
emerging trends in the ICT sector are also welcomed to participate. 
 
Registration for the training should be made online at the afore mentioned link not later than 
October 8, 2021. Payment details are specified in the training outline. 
 

Mr. Paulinus O. UGWOKE, Head, Research, Education and Training Department, DBI, Email: 
Jpougwoke@dbi.edu.ng and Mr. Emmanuel Niyikora, Programme Officer, ITU Area Office for West Africa, 
Dakar, Email: emmanuel.niyikora@itu.int are at your full disposal should you require any information. 
 
We look forward to your active participation and invaluable contribution. 

 

mailto:itu-addis@itu.int
http://www.itu.int/itu-d
https://academy.itu.int/training-courses/full-catalogue/cyber-forensics-and-it-risk-management-online
https://academy.itu.int/training-courses/full-catalogue/cyber-forensics-and-it-risk-management-online
mailto:Jmwakijele@afralti.org
mailto:emmanuel.niyikora@itu.int


  
   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Original signed 

 

Andrew Rugege 
Regional Director for Africa and  
Liaison to ECA and AU  

 


